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Praise the Lord! April has been a beautiful and exciting month here in Spain, as well as the 

beginning of this month of May. The longer I have been here I continue to see God’s hand 

present in both the “big” and “small” things. God is just as present in everyday things as He is in 

the formal church setting. I keep experiencing time and time again God placing people in my 

path both in the church setting and in the day to day activities.  

The beginning of the month of April started with a church service in the country of Andorra, a 

few hours drive from our location in Spain. There was a very sweet presence of the Lord in the 

service and I felt that God really ministered to the needs of the people in that service. I was able 

to serve beside the Green’s family as we led the music portion of the service. 

 



 

 

 
 
Throughout the month on most Saturdays I have been helping with their children’s Sunday 
School Services. We have celebrated Easter Sunday and Mother’s Day within the last month. I 
have found that the Sunday School team here has such a spirit of excellence and that they truly 
desire to make a lasting impact on the children they are teaching God’s word to.The top right 
photo is a picture of the Mother’s Day event held for both the mother’s and their children. 

Most of my time here in Spain has been spent with the Drigger’s family. I have been blessed to 

spend time with them both in everyday life and in ministry settings. I have been helping mainly 

to take care of their son Nolan as they minister at different events. Nolan and I have become 

very quick friends and I enjoy every moment I get to spend with him! He is smart, silly, and just 

such a light! This past Sunday of May 11th I accompanied them as they ministered at Pastor 

Lorenzo’s church in Barcelona for the church’s family day. There was such a beautiful and pure 

presence of the Lord in the services.  

I am looking forward to my remaining time here in Spain with the Drigger’s and I am praying for 

God to have His way in us.  

Sincerely,  

Madison Guilford 
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